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NOTEWORTHY
>Nick Haritos was promoted 
to president of AIS, effec-
tive Jul. 1.  In his new role, 
Mr. Haritos will lead daily 
operations and sales. Bruce 
Platzman will remain as 
CEO and Arthur Maxwell will 
continue as chairman of the 
board. 
With a management and 
business development career 
spanning over three decades, 
Mr. Haritos has worked in the 
office furniture industry for 
nearly 30 years. Previously, 
he spent 16 years at Haworth, 
most recently as vice presi-
dent of sales and distribution 
where he covered a five-
region territory spanning from 
New England to the Carib-
bean. Prior to Haworth, he 
was senior vice president of 
sales for Office Environments 
of New England. For the past 
three and a half years, he has 
been Executive Vice President 
of Sales and Distribution at 
AIS. In his position, he led all 
sales and distribution efforts 
throughout North America 
and supported the company’s 
ambitious growth plans. “I 
could not be more excited 
to have Nick move into this 
role,” said Mr. Platzman. “His 
extensive industry knowledge 
and proven experience at the 
dealership and manufacturer 

level have prepared him in 
the most valuable ways. 
Nick will lead AIS forward 
with strength and strategy, 
ensuring our industry-leading 
growth continues in the years 
ahead.” Read More

>Eric Lockwood was pro-
moted to Director of Design 
for Tangram Technology.  
Mr. Lockwood has more than 
27 years of experience in 
technology consulting, design 
and integration for the built 
environment. He has worked 
in the Americas, Europe and 
Asia, and previously served 
as a senior account execu-
tive for Tangram Technology 
where he successfully led 
complex technical designs 
and oversaw enterprise-wide 
system implementations for 
his customers. In his new 
position as Director of Design, 
he will focus on design in-
novation and customization 
to address new technological 
challenges, many of which 
have been accelerated by the 
pandemic. These challenges 
– or opportunities – arise 
not only from the evolving 
technologies themselves but 
also from changing work 
modes such as flexible or 
hybrid models as defined by a 
given organization, and from 
understanding and predicting 
the work of the future not just 
the future of the workspace. 
He will also drive new initia-
tives to harmonize technology 
integration with architecture, 
interiors and furniture to 
promote a seamless, blended 
experience that generates 
value and ignites potential 
for users while enhancing an 
organization’s brand and cul-

ture. Mr. Lockwood’s current 
clients include the Writers 
Guild of America, Chapman 
University, and CoreLogic. 
Read More

>Meghan Sherwin was pro-
moted from Vice President, 
Marketing to Chief Market-
ing Officer of Keilhauer. Ms. 
Sherwin has been with Keil-
hauer since 2017, where she 
has led the portfolios of Brand 
& Product Marketing, Textiles, 
Sustainability, Public Rela-
tions and Showrooms across 
all markets. She initiated and 
led the latest masterbrand 
transition, launched the com-
pany’s first carbon neutral 
office chair, led the develop-
ment of the award-winning 
Division Twelve branding and 
delivered a new customer-first 
strategy. As Keilhauer’s first 
CMO, she will continue to 
provide strategic leadership 
within the Marketing and Sus-
tainability departments, but 
her purview will now extend 
to include Customer Service, 
Warranty and Outbound 
Logistics. 
Prior to joining Keilhauer as 
VP of Marketing, Ms. Sherwin 
spent 20+ years delivering 
award-winning advertising 
across global Fortune 100 
brands such as Kraft, Sam-

sung, Gillette and Mastercard. 
She developed Kraft North 
America’s first Influencer 
eCRM platform, launched 
Samsung Canada’s first 
experience retail environment 
and launched the McCann 
WorldGroup’s Deep Practice 
of Tourism. Read More

>Bill Sotomayor was promot-
ed to Principal in the New 
York office of Ware Malcomb. 
In this position, he is respon-
sible for the overall leadership 
and growth of the New York 
office, as well as regional 
leadership of the interiors 
practice in the Northeast. 
Before joining Ware Malcomb 
in 2014, Mr. Sotomayor ran 
his own company, provid-
ing architectural and interior 
design services to corporate, 
retail, publishing, media, and 
law firm clients. He expanded 
his New York City-based firm 
to a second location in New 
Jersey, and later sold and 
merged with a large architec-
tural design firm. He opened 
the Ware Malcomb New York 
office as Regional Direc-
tor and has led the office’s 
growth with his expansive 
regional knowledge and savvy 
business development acu-
men. He continues to suc-
cessfully foster and expand 
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